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Honorable  Supervisors for the County of Ventura
 
I am writing in support of the Rubicon Theater and their programs that enrich our community. 
My husband and I are season ticket holders.  It is one of several date nights we enjoy
throughout the year.  We give small donations from time to time but during the pandemic, we
donated our full subscription. 
 
We appreciate the high-quality stage productions.   I am proud of the Rubicon’s summer
programs for students.  What an opportunity for children through young adults to become
exposed to professional actors and directors.  I especially enjoy seeing the results from
programs for play writers & developers.  It’s exciting to see the first production of a regional
writer’s or director’s work.  
 
I encourage you to support the arts and specifically the Rubicon Theater  in Ventura County
 
Sincerely
 
Kathleen (Kappy) Paulson
160 Dana Point Ave
Ventura, CA 93004
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